
Simply Fun Childcare 
Aug 2022 - Newsletter

Dear Simply Fun Families,

Welcome back to school after the summer break! We

hope you all had a wonderful long weekend. We are

excited to welcome 2 new ECE Mr. Abi and Ms. Claire to

our team. Additionally, Ms. Odette will be returning on

August 16th. We are planning a parents’ appreciation

event in August. More information will be provided.

Festivals and Events

• BC Day (Stat Holiday) – August 1, 2022

• Victoria Symphony Splash – a musical performance on 
a boat off the shores of Victoria featuring fireworks on 
the August Long Weekend (on the first Sunday in 
August usually, TBC in 2022).

• Music by the Sea – live music at the Victoria 
International Marina (August 1 to 5, 2022).

• Dragon Boat Festival – dragon boat races in the Inner 
Harbour (August 12 to 14, 2022).

• Bowker Creek Brush Up – an art show along the 
Bowker Creek walkway featuring many local artists in 
August. (TBC)

Closure Date: 

Monday (Aug 1)

Re-opening Date:

Tuesday (Aug 2) 

Happy Birthday

Finlayson: Roman
Gordon Head: Liam
McKenzie: Shahan

McKenzie 2: Sienna
Hillside: Ms. Ayre-Anna
McKenzie Twin: Hazel, 

Ms. Danielle

https://victoriasymphony.ca/victoria-symphony-virtual-season/
https://musicbythesea.ca/
https://www.victoriadragonboatfestival.com/
http://www.oakbayartists.com/Bowker_Creek.html
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